
 

LEOMINSTER ALLOTMENT ASSOCIATION 

DATA PROTECTION ACT 2018 
CONSENT FORM 

 

 

The Leominster Allotment Association keeps the personal details of its members in electronic and 

paper format, on password protected computer and in a secure location. Your data will be used only 

in relation to the running of the allotment association and its various activities. 

The Leominster Allotment Association will share your data only with our Insurance provider. 

The Leominster Allotment Association will never sell your data and will never share it with third 

parties for marketing purposes. 

 

To keep in line with the changes to data protection law in May 2018, we need your consent to 

continue to communicate with you by email.  We would like to keep in touch with news and updates 

about the Leominster Allotment Association, including the AGM and other meetings, and its 

activities. 

Please confirm that you agree to contact by email with a short reply to this email. If you do not 

reply we will have to remove your email details from our records. 

Thank you for your support. 

Gill Murdoch 

Chair of the Leominster Allotment Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


